
F ORT B END £OlJNTY SHERIFF'S OFFI£E 

1410 WILLIAMS WAY BLVD. 

RI£UMOND, TEXAS 7 7469 

To: Lou Ann Mullings 

~ 
From: Sgt. A.C. Rade~ 

Date: May 17, 2010 

Re: Darling International 

Darling International cleaned out t he grease trap on February 11, 2010. The 
County had previously contracted w ith Darling International however the County 
does not current ly have a contract with the company. This service is covered 
under the contract with Carter Goble Lee. 

I called and spoke with Lois Bradley at Darling Internat ional and she advised me 
she thought the County st ill had a contract with their company. She advised me 
their company had not received notice of t he contract not renewing and 
therefore their company had provided services on February 11, 2010. 

I advised Ms. Bradley the Sheriff's Office would not need any further services 
from Darling International. 

Due to the County not having a contract with Darling International this service 
was prOVided without a purchase order. 


